
 
 

 

16 March 2019 

Mt Marshall & Districts Ag Show 

 

19 March 2019 

Recycling Collection 

 

20 March 2019 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

4 March 2019 

FAMILY DAY CARE COORDINATOR 

 RELIEF POSITION  

Expression of Interest 
 

Little Bee’s Family Day Care has been successfully operating since July 

2015 with many families utilising the service from Mt Marshall & 

surrounds.   

The Shire of Mt Marshall is seeking a relief Coordinator to run the ‘in-

venue’ Family Day Care service during the year.  The service operates 

from Bencubbin every Monday to Wednesday and Beacon every 

Thursday however any proposed alterations to this schedule can be  

discussed with interested candidates.  

All planning and preparation during relief periods will be provided by our 

current coordinator and you will operate under the support of the 

Greater Beginnings Family Day Care Scheme and the Shire. 

Requirements of the role include; 

 Current National police check or willing to obtain 

 Working with Children check clearance or willing to obtain 

 Current First Aid certificate and Asthma & Anaphylactic training or 

willing to obtain 

 Accredited Food Safe certificates or willing to obtain 

 Demonstrable commitment to the social, 

emotional, intellectual and physical 

needs of children  

For additional information about the role, 

please contact the Community Development 

Officer, Olivia Granich on 9685 1202. 



 

FERAL PIGEON MANAGEMENT 

Please be advised that between the dates of March 6th — 8th contractors will be conducting a 

pigeon cull in the Bencubbin Hotel.  The cull will take place in the late afternoon/evening. Please 

don’t be alarmed if you hear gun shots during this time. 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held 

in Council Chambers, 71 Monger St, Bencubbin at 3:00pm on Wednesday 

20 March 2019 - Please note change of date. 

John Nuttall 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 

 

CEO VISIT TO BEACON 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community members is scheduled for Monday 

11 March at 2.00pm, through until 4:00pm at Beacon Central.  Appointments are not necessary, 

simply drop in and John will see people on a first come, first served basis.    


